
Lake Road NDA 

Meeting Notes, October 13, 2021 

 

Meeting conducted via Zoom.  Participants were: 

Vince Alvarez, Gwen Alvarez, Susanna Pai, Sue Richardson, Teresa Bresaw, Paul Hawkins, Theresa 

Hawkins, Kate Houston, Jason Wachs, Bob Snyder, Beverly Curtis, Christine Giotti, Cpt. Ryan Burdick, 

Anthony Allen, Robben Romano, Nancy Peterson   

 

Meeting started at 6:30 p.m.  

 

REPORTS 

Milwaukie Police Department 

Cpt. Ryan Burdick noted there were 2 officers recently sworn into the MPD, 1 female & 1 male officer. 

The hiring process is lengthy.  The department is currently reviewing contracts with Motorola for the 

purchase of body cameras.  There was a “Coffee with Cops” event recently at the Milwaukie Star Buck’s. 

It was a success and helps promote good communication with the department and provides the public 

an opportunity to ask questions to the MPD.  Cpt. Burdick noted auto thefts have always been a big 

problem in the Portland Metro area.  He mentioned there have been recent car thefts and break-ins 

In some areas of Milwaukie.  He encouraged citizens to contact the non-emergency telephone number 

to notify the MPD of any suspicious activity.   

 

TREASURER 

The current balance in our treasury is $9,687.71 

 

PSAC 

Christine Giatti who was recently elected as our PSAC Representative, gave a report to our NDA for the 

first time.  She noted that pavement and landscaping on the Lake Road Improvement Project will be 

done throughout October. 

 

LAND USE 

Paul Hawkins noted construction continues on the single dwelling home located at S.E. Weedman  

 

SECRETARY  

 

The September 2021 meeting notes were read and approved. 

 

COMMUNITY AGREEMENTS   

 

Gwen Alvarez provided definitions of a Community Agreement and Rules.  These were recommended 

for all NDA Officers and attendees of meeting to follow.  It was noted these guidelines can be used to 

encourage a respectful and safe place where everyone feels welcome.   

 

BOWMAN & BRAE PARK  

 

Our NDA will be submitting a permit to the city for the tree/plant removal project.  There was a 

discussion on the appropriate removal of the items that will be tagged and sold.  These decisions will be 

announced to the public in the Milwaukie Pilot. 



NEW BUSINESS 

 

A discussion was held about a Fall cleanup of Century Park.  The NDA set the clean up event for Sunday, 

November 14th at 10:00 a.m.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 


